
Happy Harvest  Thank 

you to all the parents who 

have kindly donated food 

to our Harvest Festival.  

As some of you may be 

aware there is an 

impending shortage of 

food donations at food 

banks so your 

contributions will really 

make a difference to 

those families that need it most.  The celebration has been recorded and 

you will receive a link so that you can watch it.  Please be aware that we can 

only send the link to emails registered with the school .  Thank you.  

 

Walk to school  Thank you to all the children and 

parents who walked/rode/scootered/skipped to 

school this morning - what a lovely morning for it!  

As part of Harrogate District Walk to School day, 

44 school signed up and collectively we have done 

a little bit to reduce our carbon footprint! 

And finally…as we near half term the uptake of 

school meals has been beyond all our 

expectations.  Thank you so much Aimee for all 

your hard work and for making such a difference.  

This week our uptake has been 77% which is rising 

to 81% next week!  Awesome!
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18/09/21 - CCCC 
coffee morning 
10am - 12pm 

23/9/21 - RBA 
begins 

29/9/21 - Flu 
vaccinations for 
children 

13/10/21 - PTFA 
AGM via zoom 

8/10/21 - Walk to 
School Day 

22/10/21 - Break up 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: 

‘Castles’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Castles’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our theme 
this half term is: 

‘Explorers’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Ancient Egypt’ 


